
                                                                                                                               

   
Public Notice 

 
Pursuant to A.R.S. §38.431.02, notice is hereby given to the general public that one or 
more of the Governing Board Members of the Superstition Fire & Medical District may 
anticipate to attend the SFMD Transportation Services Division, New Hire Orientation: 
 
Superstition Fire & Medical District 
Regional Training Center  
3700 E. 16th Ave. 
Apache Junction, AZ 85119 
 
Monday, November 23, 2015 
7:30 AM – 5:30 PM 
 
At no time the Governing Board Members will discuss District or SFMD Fire Board 
business. 
 
Public Notice posted November 21, 2015 
At: 1300 
By: Jasmin Jones 
 

Superstition Fire & Medical District 
565 North Idaho Road, Apache Junction, AZ 85119 

Phone (480) 982-4440, Fax (480) 982-0183 
sfmd.az.gov 


